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_______________________________________________________              

Tuesday 28th January 2020

Dear Parents,

 Visit to the National Maritime Museum Friday 7th February 2020

As part of our geography topic we have arranged a visit to the National Maritime Museum in Greenwich, on Friday 7th February. We will have the opportunity to explore all the exhibits as well as an exciting pirate workshop! I went to the museum last Friday and the children I met there had a fabulous day.

We will be travelling to Euston on the 8.31am train that starts in Tring. This means there are plenty of seats for us.  We would like the children to be dropped off at Berkhamsted station at 8.15am and to be collected from there at 4.00pm. We will be escorted onto the train and on arrival at Euston will be accompanied to the underground and travel to Bank. From there we will catch the Docklands Light Railway to the Cutty Sark. This is an interesting journey on a raised track through the city and across the River Thames. From there it is a short walk past the Cutty Sark and through the park to the museum. There will be 8 members of staff, who all know the children very well, accompanying the class to ensure they will be safe. 

The children should wear their school uniform and a warm coat. They will need to bring a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks or sweets please) and waterbottle in a small back pack which they can carry themselves. Please ensure the children have inhalers, epi-pens and any other medication required, with them.

In order to meet the cost of the trip we would like a voluntary contribution of £15. Please pay for the trip and give your consent via your School Gateway account, you don’t then need to return the consent slip. Alternatively you can bring payment into the Office with the signed slip below.  Please ensure you have done this no later than this Friday, 31st January. 

Please come in and talk to us if you have any queries or require further details.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Allen & Mrs Steeds 

I give permission for my child………………………………………………………………………………

To visit the National Maritime Museum Friday 7th February and enclose a voluntary contribution of £15/have paid & given permission via my School Gateway account (delete as appropriate)
Signed ………………………………………………………………………… 
